
Enrolment 2024
Welcoming new children into our school every year is always an exciting and enriching experience. Each admission
brings fresh faces and unique talents from diverse backgrounds.
 
Project Mala school enrolment is nothing less than any festival in the villages it serves.  We make sure to create a
warm and inclusive environment where every child is valued and supported as they start their educational journey
with us. Our dedicated staff and existing students eagerly extend a helping hand to newcomers, ensuring a smooth
transition and fostering friendships that often last a lifetime
 
As is customary each year, we received 3121 applications, with 2635 coming from external applicants seeking
admission to our schools. This overwhelming response underscores the trust and confidence parents have in Project
Mala. We are deeply grateful for the immense interest shown by so many families in entrusting their children's
education to us. However, with a maximum capacity of 650 available places, we are faced with the challenge of not
being able to accommodate all applicants. 283 children out of 486 were selected from Project Mala to continue their
education with us and 379 out of 2635 external children were enrolled in various sections as tabulated below.  



After an exceptionally hot summer, our children have returned to school following their summer break. This year, Uttar
Pradesh experienced one of the hottest summers on record surpassing last year. Project Mala completed admissions
for the new academic session well ahead of the holidays just like all other past years.
 
We extend our heartfelt wishes to all the children for a bright and successful future ahead.

If you know anyone who you think might be interested in this newsletter, please forward it on.
 
Regards
Project Mala
01904 341004
mail@projectmala.org
www.projectmala.org
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